
CHANGE OF DATE OF NEXT PARISH 

COUNCIL MEETING 

 

The Parish Council Meeting of 13 

March 2019 has been changed to 

TUESDAY 5 MARCH 2019 at 7:30pm.  

The meeting will take place at The 

Parish Council Meeting Rooms, 

Fentham Hall, Hampton in Arden. 

 

Should you have any queries, please 

contact Julie Barnes on 01675 442017 

or by email: 

clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk 
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